
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Scripps ACO Practice Outreach Managers 
 

 

Scripps ACO is pleased to introduce our two newest team members, Stacy 

Pevney and Eydie Strouse. As Practice Outreach Managers, Stacy and Eydie will 

serve as the primary liaison with Scripps ACO integrated, independent 

physicians to support ACO growth and development. 

 

 

Eydie Strouse started her career at Scripps in 2005 as a physician relations 

manager at Scripps Mercy Hospital. Eydie spent 9 ½ years establishing a robust 

physician relations program with our Scripps Mercy physicians where she 

focused on building and strengthening physician networking and referrals, 

physician marketing & communications, physician speaker bureaus, physician 

recruitment & retention, special events and new physician onboarding programs. 

Eydie has deep roots at Scripps Mercy Hospital as it was where she met her 

husband Dr. Timothy Strouse. The couple married in 2010 and in 2013 they 

welcomed their daughter, Ava Elizabeth, who was born at Scripps Mercy’s San 

Diego campus. Eydie will be the primary contact for practices South of State 

Route 52 and can be reached at: strouse.eydie@scrippshealth.org or 619-

279-9868. 
 

 

Stacy Pevney has over 10 years of experience at Scripps Health. Stacy has 

assisted with multiple medical group acquisitions, supported communication 

processes between PCPs, ED physicians and hospitalists, networking and referral 

introductions, led monthly physician orientations, physician newsletters and 

physician onboarding. In addition she has supported numerous special projects 

such as Enhanced Recovery After Surgery, the opening of SPCI and AMP, 

surgical growth, web-based orders, End of Life care. She is happily married with 

two kids, Ryan (11) and Ella (10) and lives in North County San Diego. Stacy 

will be the primary contact for practices North of State Route 52 and can be 

reached at: Pevney.stacy@scrippshealth.org or by calling 858-537-7910. 

 

 

We’re very pleased to welcome Stacy and Eydie to the ACO team as they will be 

an invaluable resource for our ACO operations team and instrumental in 

maintaining strong communication channels with our independent physicians as 

well as assisting our physicians in navigating our journey as an Accountable 

Care Organization. Please contact Stacy or Eydie if you have any ACO 

questions. 
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